
 
 

 
 
 
 
Letter No.: PVL/011/2024-25 
Date: October 25, 2024 
 
To,  
Listing Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051  

NSE SYMBOL: PRIZOR 
ISIN: INE0V9N01017 

 
Subject: Business Update 
 
Dear Sir/Madam. 
 
We are pleased to announce the opening of our display center, featuring a comprehensive range of CCTV 
cameras, televisions, and monitors, showcasing the entire surveillance product line of Prizor. This facility is 
designed to provide solutions related to surveillance systems and to strengthen our relationships with dealers, 
located in the heart of the CCTV dealer market in Bapunagar, Ahmedabad. 
 
This center is designed to be a hub for fostering strong partnerships with our dealers and ensuring that they 
have access to the best solutions for security needs. We look forward to be helping them to find the perfect 
products for the surveillance requirements. 
 
Enclosing herewith the photos of the centre. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For, Prizor Viztech Limited 
 
 
 
 
Mitali Gauswami 
Managing Director 
DIN: 07712190 
 
Encl: a/a 
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